
 
 

Technical Notification 316 
 
Dated: Jan. 16, 2025 
 
Re: Placards for Virtual Testing 
 
As communicated by the Tests Committee in November 2024, skaters taking virtual 
tests are required to display a placard at the beginning of their video showing the skater 
name, test taken, host club and date of test. This is to keep skaters from using the same 
video for multiple tests, which is in violation of rule 4104 (B)(3). Test chairs should reject 
any videos that don't meet these requirements. 
 
Implementation date: Nov. 21, 2024 
 
 
 

https://www.usfigureskating.org/sites/default/files/media-files/Virtual%20Test%20Placard.pdf

